STATE SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF OLATHE, KANSAS

Superintendent's Office



January 26, 1944

Professor F. C. Allen
Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Professor Allen:

I wrote you resterday asking for blueprints for tennis courts built at the University, but today I received from Professor Russell a set of drawings that I had requested some time ago. This was the information I needed, and I am sorry to have troubled you.

Yours sincerely,

H. M. Quigley, Superintendent

rm